
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL, TIRZ #1 & #2 BOARD, AND  

THE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

REGARDING THE OLD FITZHUGH ROAD PROJECT STAKEHOLDERS MEETING 

LOCATED AT DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY HALL 

511 MERCER STREET – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 29, 2023, AT 4:00 P.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council, TIRZ #1 & #2 Board, and The Historic Preservation 

Committee may attend the Old Fitzhugh Road Project Stakeholders Meeting. The meeting will be held 

Wednesday, March 29, 2023, at 4:00 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers located at 511 Mercer Street, 

Dripping Springs, Texas. A quorum of the City Council, TIRZ #1 & #2 Board, and The Historic 

Preservation Committee may be present, and no action will be taken by the council, board, or committee. 

 

Certification 

 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on March 24, 2023, at 1:15 p.m. 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Cathy Gieselman, Deputy City Secretary 

 

 

 


